FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Pemberton Personal Injury Law Firm Opens a New Office in Eau Claire, Wisconsin
Eau Claire, WI – Pemberton Personal Injury Law Firm is excited to announce the opening of its newest office location in Eau Claire, Wisconsin. This expansion marks a significant step in the firm’s ongoing commitment to providing exceptional legal representation to individuals and families across the state.
Located in the heart of Eau Claire, off West Madison Street, the new office will allow Pemberton to better serve clients in the area who are seeking dedicated and compassionate legal support for personal injury matters. The firm’s attorneys specialize in handling cases like motor vehicle accidents, nursing home abuse, and wrongful death, ensuring justice for those who have suffered due to negligence.
With a proven track record of successful outcomes and a reputation for personalized service, the team at Pemberton is proud to bring their skills to a new region.
“The opening of our Eau Claire office represents a milestone in our mission to make high-quality legal representation accessible to every corner of Wisconsin”, said CEO and Founder, William Pemberton. “We’re not just expanding our footprint; we’re deepening our commitment to the communities we serve by ensuring that individuals and families facing challenging times have the support, advocacy, and care they deserve.”
The Eau Claire office will begin accepting clients on January 1st, 2025. The team invites the community to learn more about the firm’s services on their website: pembertonpi.com.
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